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 Important Dates:   

5/13- Parents Should Pick-Up Students’ Supplies (Examples of 
supplies: Spring pictures, medicine, supplies that were left in 
your child’s classroom) Please come to the front of the 
building, during your scheduled time. You can park on Ivy or 
Lansing. Look for the table with your child’s teacher’s name on 
it. Congratulations on stepping up to your next grade level! J  

5/14- For NEW Fair Garden PK Students at 4:00- 6:00 pm 
(Return enrollment forms via a drive-thru process through the 
school’s parking lot off Catalpa.)  

8/3- Tentative First Day Of School For Fair Garden Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

After 35 years of teaching and loving children,  
Mrs. Pam Younger is retiring!  

Please join us for a Drive-Thru Retirement Celebration to honor:  

Mrs. Pam Younger 

 
Date:  Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

Time: 12:00 - 1:00p.m. 
Location:  Fair Garden Early Learning Center, 400 Fern Street 

 
  
Please line cars up on Ivy Street behind the 
school at 11:45a.m.  The parade of cars will 

proceed down Fern Street, turn on to 
Catalpa into the school parking lot, and 

flow thru the bus lanes. 

Please make sure to check our school-wide Dojo, your child’s class Dojo, and our school website to stay informed about events that are 
happening at Fair Garden. Please join our electronic platform: Fair Garden’s Twitter: https://twitter.com/fair_garden 
Thank you. J  
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Positive Quote: 

 

 

 

       A Message from Mrs. Spikes  

    Oh my, our time together just flew by so quickly. It’s funny how 
life comes full circle. So many of you were taught by my husband, 
when you were in middle school. This year, I had the extraordinary 
opportunity to see you all grown up with your own child. What 
involved, smart, and dedicated parents each of you have grown up to 
be. Others, this was our first-time meeting. Thank you for allowing 
the Fair Garden staff to be a part of your lives for this brief moment of 
precious time. I have enjoyed every moment of our year. I truly love 
every precious student and their uniqueness.   
   As you venture off to the next grade level, some of you still here at 
Fair Garden, and others going off to your new school, I hope you 
know you are loved by your Fair Garden family. Please continue to let 
your light shine, to lead the way to GREATNESS. Each of you will 
forever be a part of the Fair Garden family. Until we see each other 
again, keep your light on and let it glow as bright as the sun. Only 
together can we make a difference. Let’s continue to ignite 
GREATNESS, as a forever representative of Fair Garden. Farewell, 
and have a sensational summer! J       
Love, 
Mrs. Spikes   
 
 

 

 

Remember, ReadyRosie is a fun way for you and your child to learn together at home and 
reinforce what we are learning at school. Thank you for partnering with Fair Garden and joining 
ReadyRosie. https://app.readyrosie.com/en/playlists/26382?utm_content=playlist-26382-
link&utm_medium=email&utm_source=rr-playlist 

https://app.readyrosie.com/en/playlists/125571?utm_content=playlist-125571-
link&utm_medium=email&utm_source=rr-playlist 

We had 114 families that joined ReadyRosie this year. WOW, FAIR GARDEN! I’m so 
PROUD.J  
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En-lightening News with Nurse Amanda 

 

Following these simple tips can help avoid common warm weather illnesses and injuries so your family can 
enjoy a safe and fun summer! 

Sunburn 
Wear a hat, seek shade under an umbrella or tree, and apply sunscreen regularly. 

Dehydration  
Drink plenty of water. Avoid sugary drinks (sodas and sports drinks) and caffeine. 

Burns  
Use caution around open flames like campfires and BBQs. 

Injuries  
Always wear a helmet when riding a bike. Young children should stick to riding on sidewalks or in the driveway. 

Drowning  
Supervise children closely at the swimming pool. Use appropriate floatation devices as needed. 

 

If your child has any medical issues, please let his or her new teacher know. If your child requires 
medication at school or has special dietary needs, a new doctor’s order is required each year. These forms 

can be picked up at any Knox County School office. Pick up your forms early and be prepared for next year! 

I have enjoyed caring for our Fair Garden family this year! Congratulations to those of you who will be starting 
Kindergarten in the fall, and I am looking forward to seeing returning students again. I hope you all have a 

terrific and safe summer! 

                  
 

 


